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Thank You Golden Opportunity   

for your Hard Work, Dedication to Community  
and Leading by Example. 

Golden Opportunity’s 4H Working Group March 19th,  

consisted of 

11 members and 7 parents. 

 

Golden Opportunity’s 4H Group began clean up efforts at Drummond’s East End Park, on March 19, 

2024; kicking off preparation for Celebrating Town of Drummond’s 2024 Arbor Day. 

 

National Arbor Day takes place the last Friday in April; April 26, 2024. 
*Stay posted for date announcement of Town of Drummond’s 2024 Arbor Day. 
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Thank you, 
Town of Drummond 


